
If you haven’t yet heard the news…. And its BIG! Mrs Beach is stepping up to be slimed this Friday in support of 
our Colour Splash & Dash. The class who has the most profiles registered for fundraising by Friday will have the 
honour of hurling slime at Mrs Beach! Kids, this is your time! Get those profiles registered and kick off your 
fundraising in the best way possible – by  sliming your principal! 

At this moment, it’s a  tie between 3/4M and 1/2J with 16 each. KH is close on their heels at 15! Who will it be? 
Who will be throwing that slime on Friday? A big thank you must go out to Mrs Beach for being such a good 
sport and putting her body on the line! Thank you!  

Canteen volunteers are a limited edition this term. In short, we need you! Our school’s canteen is completely 
organised and run by volunteers. Each Monday and Friday we ask for parents or carers to step up and volunteer 
a few hours of their time to assist in preparing the food and getting it to our kids in time for recess and lunch. 
Your child loves visiting you, bringing their friends and saying hello. If you can assist this term, please contact 
Gemma Martin or reach out on our Cudgen P&C Association Group Facebook page. We would love to hear from 
you. From Monday 8th November all volunteers on school premises must have received 2 doses of a COVID-19 
Vaccination and a current working with children check and must be supplied to the principal for verification 
before you can volunteer. Thank you for your cooperation. 

Last week saw the unveiling of our new school logo. Its fresh and new but also pays homage to our rich Cudgen 
history and our Norfolk pines. In line with our new logo a new uniform will be following. The P&C are in the early  
stages of planning with new uniform items and will move further into fabrics and samples soon. If you wish to 
be part of this process, please come along to our next meeting, and have your say. Our final meeting for 2021 
will be held on 17th November. 

  

 


